
As we close out a dynamic and successful school year, I am proud to share the
achievements and milestones our students and staff have reached. This year has
shown our commitment to student growth, workforce readiness, academic
achievement, and future-focused learning. 

Graduation & College/Career Readiness
We are pleased to report that seven students have earned their high school
diplomas, each demonstrating resilience, dedication, and readiness to transition
into higher education, the military, or the workforce. Our team continues to focus
on increasing graduation rates through individualized support and interventions.
84% of our students remain on track for on-time graduation, reflecting significant
progress in academic planning, attendance, and credit accumulation. 

Career and Technical Education (CTE) Success
This year marked an outstanding level of achievement in our CTE programs.
Students earned twenty-nine welding certifications, providing them with industry-
recognized skills and certifications that open doors to employment and
apprenticeships immediately following their transition back into their
communities. Additionally, four students successfully completed our barista
certification program and are now certified and employable in local businesses
once they transition out of Monroe School, exemplifying our school’s emphasis on
real-world learning and employability.

Academic Performance
Academic achievement remains a cornerstone of our work. Over 60% of our
students tested at or above grade level across core academic areas. This data
represents ongoing efforts in curriculum alignment, formative assessment
practices, and targeted academic interventions. Teachers have worked
collaboratively through professional learning communities to analyze student data
and adjust instruction to meet student needs. 

Looking Ahead
As we look to the future, our focus will remain on personalized learning, academic
rigor, and expanding access to career pathways. We are exploring new
certifications, expanding dual credit opportunities, and strengthening community
partnerships to ensure that every student graduates prepared for their next step. 

I am incredibly proud of our students, staff, and families for their dedication and
perseverance. Thank you for your continued support as we celebrate this year’s
accomplishments and prepare for even greater success in the year to come.
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with much pride, 
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